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From: Karen Vaughey
Sent: 25 April 2003 15:10
To: ‘bruce_mccormack@environ.irigov.ie’
Subject: EIS Info.
Bruce

the Agency has received EIS documentation in relation to a new Waste Licence Application, Reg No 186-1, submitted
by Indaver Ireland for a facility in Ringaskiddy, Co Cork. A copy has been forwarded to the Department of the
Environment & Local Government.

Regards
Karen Vaughey
Programme Officer _
Waste Management Licensing
Environmental Protection Agency
P.0O. Box 3000
Johnstown Castle Estate
Co Wexford
Tel. 053 60600
Fax. 053 60699

.Email k.vaughey@epa.ie
www.epa.ie






